
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 10, 1998 

 

 

 

TO:  Firearm and Tool Mark Section Employees 

 

FROM: SAC Branch 

 

SUBJECT: Directive 98-4, Range Warning Light and Emergency Notification System 

 

Effective July 10, 1998, the Vertical Shot Room and the Test Firing Range are equipped with in-use 

lights and an emergency warning system.  The in-use lights are to be utilized at all times and it is the 

responsibility of all employees to investigate the alarm in the event that it should sound.   

 

 


